Patsy Adkins

From: Debbie McDowell

Sent: Friday, June 16, 2017 9:14 AM

To: Patsy Adkins

Subject: [tem to be placed on the agenda - SWFRPC

Attachments: SWFRPC Attendance Record.pdf; SWFRPC Membership Roster.pdf; Commissioner

McDowell Travel.pdf

Patsy, Could you please place this on the agenda for June 27 or the July 6 commission meeting?

Title — Southwest Florida Regional Planning Council (SWFRPC)

Background — In November, 2016, Commissioner McDowell became the Commission’s representative to the
SWFRPC. InJanuary, 2017, Sarasota County sent official notice withdrawing from the SWFRPC. Since January, Lee
County sent a similar letter and Charlotte County is considering following suit.

In the past 6 months, reaching a quorum for the meeting has become a daunting task. During the past few meetings
there has been a lot of discussion about the Regional Planning Council’s role and value.

Recommended action - Discussion to determine if the Commission wants to continue representation at the Southwest
Florida Regional Planning Council’s meetings.

Attachments - SWFRPC Membership Roster
SWFRPC Attendance Record
Commissioner McDowell Travel

Financial Impact — Monetary savings of $57.83 per meeting.

Sincerely,

Debbie McDowell

Commissioner, City of North Port
4970 City Hall Blvd.

North Port, FL 34286

Office: (941)429-7071

Cell: (941) 628-0486

Email messages sent or received by the City of North Port officials and employees, in connection with official City business, are
public records; subjected to disclosure under the Florida Public Records Act.

E-mail messages sent or received by City of North Port officials and employees in connection with official City
business are public records subject to disclosure under the Florida Public Records Act.
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